Ottawa, April 5, 1910.

Dear Oir, -

‘Will you please let me have

a cony of the lutﬂlt;nup of the Provinoe of .uebee,

and very much oblige,

Yours truly,

Deputy “uperintendent iieneral
of Indian Affalrs.

The Frovincial Secretary,
Quebec,

wue,

Indian Affairs. (RG 10, Volume 7764, File 27074-3 Pt.l)
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